Date : 23" January 2018

Mr. Mathew C George

Managing Director

MENTOR Management consultants
Ras Al Khaima —U.A.E

Subject: Project completion —Star Energy Oil Tanking,JAFZA,Dubai

ROTARY

Dear Mr. Mathew,

We would like to convey our warmest appreciation for your active and timely support in providing the right
people at right time in order to enable us to complete our project Star Energy Oil Tanking (SEOT) on time.
We appreciate your commitment, dedication, honesty and sincerity in sourcing and supplying the

manpower at the apt time and as per the schedule.

We thank you for your dedicated support and look forward for the same support for the forthcoming

projects also.

This letter is issued in appreciation of all your efforts to keep up the professionalism and wish you all success

in future also.

With warm regard

Mpo Box: 5052
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Fujairah
Mr. Christopher
Human Resources Manager
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